
Population Health RIG 

CALL FOR PANELISTS 

SYMPOSIUM TITLE: Population Health in the COVID-19 Pandemic 

DEADLINE TO RESPOND: July 20, 2020 by 11:59 pm EDT  

  

The Population Health RIG is pleased to sponsor a call for speakers for a proposed Guaranteed 

Symposium titled Population Health in the COVID-19 Pandemic.  The symposium will include brief 

individual podium presentations followed by a moderated discussion among panelists and questions 

from participants. 

Topics of interest for this symposium may include but are not limited to:  

• The contribution of nurses to population health during the COVID-19 pandemic 

• Findings of nurse-led research related to the COVID-19 pandemic, including questions related 

to the healthcare workforce, patient outcomes, and mental health 

• Challenges, strategies, and lessons learned during the COVID-19 pandemic  

• Innovative strategies for overcoming the challenges of conducting research and during a global 

pandemic  

 

Interested speakers are encouraged to send a biosketch and objectives of the proposed presentation to 

the Chair of the Population Health RIG, Kim Hartley at griffiky@mail.uc.edu by July 20, 2020 at 11:59 pm 

Eastern.  

Panelists will be notified of their inclusion status for the submitted symposium by August 4, 2020.   

PLEASE NOTE: The symposium will be offered during the MNRS 2021 Annual Conference, March 24-27, 

2021 in Des Moines, Iowa. Date and time of this symposium will be shared in late 2020.   
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